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Scan to donate!

A $20 donation will cover the cost of one
week of summer membership for a youth!



Bikes for Brighter Futures

Our Club members are making the
most of their summer with a fun-

filled and enriching lineup of
activities! They’ve been hard at

work planting and tending to crops
in our brand-new greenhouse,

learning hands-on about
sustainability and gardening.

Members also had a blast at AG
Day, where they enjoyed exciting

games and discovered more about
local agriculture. In between,

they’ve been catching movies,
soaking up sunshine on the

playground, diving into creative
programming, and so much more.
There’s never a dull moment this

summer at the Club!

What's Going On At The Club

Inspire and empower young
people by offering

meaningful opportunities
that will enhance the quality

of life for youth, especially
those who

need us most, to realize
their full potential as

productive, responsible and
caring citizens.

Boys & Girls Club
 Mission

The Bikes for Brighter Futures giveaway was hosted on June 11  here at the
Fidler Family Unit. Through Teknor Apex’s partnership with the Boys & Girls
Clubs of America, the company donated 20 bikes and helmets to our Club!
Club members aged 10-14 had the opportunity to receive a brand new bike.

Teknor Apex hopes to impact the lives of children by encouraging a healthier,
active lifestyle and promoting bike safety. We are so grateful to Teknor Apex

and all their employees who helped make this possible. 
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THE NEWS

Investor Spotlight

Board Member Spotlight Thank You to
Our Board

Members for All
You Do!

Steve Gold  

Bruce Pritchett  

Bill Fidler 

Brian Owen

Alex Caudill

Chad Kietzman

Michelle Hope 

Jon Sights

Stephen Boyens

Kim Terry 

Jordan Schreiner

Kyle Fuller 

Renner Wehr

James Runion

Ann joined the Boys & Girls Club board in
September 2024 and quickly took on the
role of Secretary. She has been a huge help
with several fundraisers and has
contributed thoughtful ideas to help move
the Club forward. We truly appreciate her
involvement and the steady support she
brings to the Club!

This month we would like to recognize our board
members Kim Terry and Ann Logan!

Kim has been part of the Boys & Girls Club
board since 2020 and stepped into the
role of Vice President in 2023. He’s always
ready to lend a hand—whether it’s helping
with a new project or jumping in to run a
meeting. We’re so thankful for Kim’s
support, leadership, and all the ways he
shows up for the Club!

Ann Logan

Kate Pride

Garrett Greenwell

We’re incredibly grateful to the
Beaven Family Foundation for

sponsoring our summer
programming. Their generous

support helps make unforgettable
experiences possible for our Club
members, including exciting field

trips, Club t-shirts, birthday
celebrations, and so much more!

Courtney Turner

America Needs Club Kids!



5  Annual Golf Classicth

2025 Upcoming Events 

2nd Annual Great Futures Dinner 

Please contact me for more information or if you
would like to volunteer your time!
Email: maddiemoore@chbgc.org 

Mark Your
Calendar!

Location: Boys & Girls Club of Henderson
Date: Thursday, August 14th
Time: 6PM CST (doors will open at 5pm)

2nd Annual Chefs Giving 
Location: Boys & Girls Club of Henderson

Date: Saturday, October 18th

*More information to come

3rd Annual Christmas Auction 
Location: TBD

Date: December TBD

*More information to come

This event is a dinner setting where community members and
leaders gather with our Club members to hear from a special
guest speaker—this year’s speaker is College Basketball Hall of
Fame Coach Cliff Ellis. Dinner and dessert will be provided by
Hometown Roots. Thank you to our title sponsor, Best Insured!

Our 5th Annual Golf Classic was a success!
A special thank you to everyone who made the day

such a success:
Title Sponsor: Kentucky Farm Bureau James
Runion Agency
Cart Sponsor: Kentucky Farm Bureau Stephen
Boyens Agency
Our wonderful participants & volunteers

 We hope you will join us next year on Friday, May
8th, for our 6th annual Golf Classic. Save the date and

get ready for another fantastic day on the greens!

Cliff Ellis

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063714425481&__cft__[0]=AZWUSiCy1_7sT1-dHForMAsws3RAP-5yeCgsOst7Lzi6hqLgR1L51FVdW-ja3zy4XFsspJVdNr87xCdfClJ2EKWU_rP0Mf7tUM7l2Y9BYtiouaj_DRC-KeQy6U03njhcRdhbPPibxDjdKbG3s3TbX7t2H1rm0PYGxDDvQf1AWhWCrgzatooDwkgGp6Z8Snn0y5QyVFV0H_0bvVlEyhme_5Uo&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/StephenBoyensKentuckyFarmBureau?__cft__[0]=AZWUSiCy1_7sT1-dHForMAsws3RAP-5yeCgsOst7Lzi6hqLgR1L51FVdW-ja3zy4XFsspJVdNr87xCdfClJ2EKWU_rP0Mf7tUM7l2Y9BYtiouaj_DRC-KeQy6U03njhcRdhbPPibxDjdKbG3s3TbX7t2H1rm0PYGxDDvQf1AWhWCrgzatooDwkgGp6Z8Snn0y5QyVFV0H_0bvVlEyhme_5Uo&__tn__=-]K-R

